
Addendum to Item 11 Special Meeting of Council 20th March 2007 
 
 
(Wragley Way) 
 
11.4.6 The Council’s Consultant Landscape Architect has inspected the site and concludes 

that this site would have marginal impact on the landscape and could easily be 
further screened from any visual impact. 

 
 
 
(Boulton Moor) 
 
11.5.6 The Council’s Consultant Landscape Architect has inspected the site and concludes 

that it is a generally flat, comparatively featureless site.  Although there are strong 
views into the site from the road these could easily be removed through appropriate 
roadside landscaping. 

 
 
 
(Stenson Fields) 
 
11.6.5 The Council’s Consultant Landscape Architect has inspected the site and concludes 

that this site would not form an intrusive new feature on the landscape.  The 
landscape is not visually of any great interest.  Additionally, screening could be 
integrated into any proposals. 
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